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COMMUNITY RECEPTION PLANNED TO INTRODUCE 
CITY OF NEWPORT 

PARKS AND RECREATION DIRECTOR CANDIDATES 
 
 
 The City of Newport is hosting a reception to introduce the four finalists for the Parks 

and Recreation Director position to the community. The reception will be held on Friday, 

January 10, 2020, from 5:30 – 7:00 P.M., at the Newport Recreation Center, 225 SE Avery 

Street, in Room 124. 

The candidates will be participating in a comprehensive interview process throughout 

the day. They will be touring the city and meeting various citizens and staff during the 

process. 

The reception is a great opportunity for the community to meet the four candidates for 

the Parks and Recreation Director position. Light refreshments will be served. 

* * * * * 
 


